
 

SPRING BREAK 

March 14th-March 18th 

School will be closed. 

 

*Upon returning to school on March 21st, 

masks will no longer be required. However, 

students experiencing symptoms will still be 

required to go home. We will continue to clean 

our site thoroughly and maintain a safe and 

healthy campus. 

 


